

Important Reminders (heat safety)

- SUNSCREEN must be applied *prior* to arriving to school
 - A waiver can be submitted if you would staff to reapply sunscreen while your student is at school (you must provide the sunscreen and it will remain at school). This is highly encouraged as we anticipate a very hot summer season this year. NO AREASOL CANS; squirt spray bottle, squeeze tube, and bottle are okay.
- Students must bring a WATER BOTTLE every day, filled with water. Please wash daily. <u>Must</u> <u>be labeled with their name.</u>
- Dress students accordingly for the changing
 WEATHER conditions (currently cold morning
 and hot afternoons). Please layer your student
 if they are wearing a long sleeve shirt on a hot
 day so we can remove the long sleeve when
 they are hot and sweaty outside; loose long
 sleeves of a breathable fabric are okay.
 Students go outside everyday if weather
 permits.

Yearbooks

If you would like to purchase a yearbook, please submit the yearbook order form and payment. Yearbooks will be given out in June. The last day to submit the form with payment is Friday, May 13th.

Summer Camp Forms

Please complete and turn is your Summer Camp form, even if you will not attend (there is a selection to tell us whether or not your child will attend summer camp and the new school year).

DATES TO REMEMBER

Monday, May 2nd – Friday, May 6th : Teacher
Appreciation Week

Friday, May 13th: Last day to submit Yearbook order form and payment

Monday, May23rd – Friday, May 27th: Parent Teacher Conferences

Monday, May 30th: School Closed, Memorial Day

Friday, June 3rd: Ms. Vanessa's Last Day (Maternity Leave), PIZZA PARTY

Contracts

Please note that even though Contracts and payment aren't due until September 1st, this is the only way to reserve your child's spot for the upcoming school year. Your child's spot is <u>not</u> secured until the contract has been submitted and payment has been made (via Brightwheel).

Pizza Party

As you may know, Ms. Vanessa is expecting a little one and will be going on maternity leave soon. Ms.

Vanessa's last day to be Friday, June 3rd and we are planning a Pizza Party this day. The pizza will be from Costco (Pepperoni & Cheese). If you do not want your child to have pizza, please email us or send us a Brightwheel message.

Even though we estimate that Ms. Vanessa's last day will be Friday, June 3rd, Ms. Vanessa may continue to be here longer if she is able to.

Parent Teacher Conferences

- Conferences will be held via zoom.
- Conference date and time will be assigned to each family and cannot be changed or made up.
- Conferences will be 15 minutes.
- Please make sure your child is not present or can hear what is talked about in the conference.